
Our CityDNA in action at the Melbourne Town Hall Community Pop-Up at Kathleen Syme Library

Community consultation is in 
full swing!
Community consultation on the Draft Future 
Streets Framework 2030 and Beyond commenced 
on 2 August and will be open until 11 October 
2023. We are excited to work with you to create a 
shared vision for the future of Melbourne’s streets 
that benefits all users of the city. 

We want to thank our community members who 
have already shared their feedback via the online 
survey, interactive map or in-person activities. 
Your feedback is valuable and will directly inform 
how the project evolves.

Status update
It’s been great to hear from you at our previous 
community pop-ups and online Q&A forums. 
The activities we’ve already completed include 
5 stakeholder meetings, 4 online Q&A sessions, 
3 business focus groups/roundtables and 2 
community pop-ups.

So far, we’ve engaged with 450 people through 
these activities. As of 04 September, we’ve had 
8,432 page visits to our website, 876 framework 
downloads, and 425 survey contributions. 

Upcoming activities
We are holding an in-person community pop-up 
this week at the City Library; 

 Key dates
Wed 6 September: Community Pop-Up
•	 1:00pm – 3:00pm
•	 City Library, 253 Flinders Lane

We will shortly launch an EOI on our Participate 
Melbourne page for community and business 
Focus Group Workshops in September. 

Can’t make it to these sessions? Let us know how 
you would like to engage with the project by 
emailing the Future Streets team at futurestreets@
melbourne.vic.gov.au.

Further information on upcoming consultation 
activities can also be found on our Participate 
Melbourne page. 
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Ways to engage
We have a number of additional engagement 
activities and resources available on our 
Participate Melbourne page. These include;

•	 The Future Streets Framework 2030 and 
Beyond survey

•	 Our interactive map – pin your favourite  
street in the Hoddle grid!

•	 Our poster and postcard available for 
download

•	 A recording of our community Q&A session 
from 15 August 2023

Stay in the loop!
Thank you again for your interest and insight into 
the draft Framework. Please get in touch if we’ve 
missed anything, or if you have anything else 
you’d like to share. 

You can find us here:

futurestreets@melbourne.vic.gov.au

facebook.com/cityofmelbourne

twitter.com/cityofmelbourne

instagram.com/cityofmelbourne
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